                                                EAST HARDIN MIDDLE SCHOOL

                            SITE BASED DECISION MAKING COUNCIL PROCEEDINGS

                                                                      (MINUTES)

                                           GLENDALE, KY       OCTOBER 10, 2012
The East Hardin Middle School Site Based Decision Making Council met at East Hardin Middle School at  4:00  P.M., on the    10th      day of                 October_             2012,

with the following members present:

(1.)  Daniel Lockwood     (2.)  Billy Reynolds     (3.)  Chance Fox     (4.)  Elizabeth Hartlage     (5.)  Sherry Powers     (6.)  Gale Hardy     (7.)  Bobby Lewis (District Level Advisor/Liason)                                      
1.   OPENING BUSINESS
a. Agenda Approval  - The motion was made by Gale Hardy and seconded by Billy Reynolds to approve the agenda as presented.  With there being no disagreement from any council member, the motion passed by consensus and the agenda was approved.

b. September Meeting Minutes Review  -  The motion was made by Gale Hardy and seconded by Billy Reynolds to approve the minutes of the September 12, 2012 Regular SBDM Meeting.  With there being no disagreement from any council member, the motion passed by consensus and the minutes were approved.
c. Good News, Break In, Activities, Sports   -  Mr. Lockwood informed the Council that we had a break-in at the school the weekend before Fall Break began.  However, with the cameras we now have in place, the intruders were recognized and arrested.  Mr. Lockwood   reminded the Council that the Glendale Crossing Festival is coming up on Saturday, October 20th, and we have several student groups handling the parking and other fundraising booths. Both the 7th and 8th grade football team will be playing in the Middle School State Tournament the evening of October 20th in Louisville.  Our girl’s basketball teams are playing well and tournament time will be coming up the first part of November.  Our boy’s basketball team has had tryouts and have also begun practicing.    
d.  Public Comment  -  None.
2.   PLANNING:
a.  CIITTS Implementation – October 18th Training  - Mr. Lockwood informed the Council that Elizabeth Hartlage and Angela VanMeter will be meeting with all the teachers on October 18th during their planning period to begin training them on CIITTS Implementation. 
b. Online Common Assessment -  Mr. Lockwood informed the Council that we have been practicing with the online common assessment which is part of the CIITTS program.
c. Open Positions – Mr. Lockwood informed the Council of the retirement of Ms. Diana Glenn, 8th grade Science teacher on the Fantastics Team effective December 31, 2012.  He will be posting the position as soon as possible so that we will have someone hired to take her place when we return from Winter Break.
d. Program Reviews – Getting Started – Mr. Lockwood informed the Council that Mr. Daniel Zeitz, Assistant Principal, will be handling the Program Reviews which will be starting up shortly.  Discussion followed.
3.  INSTRUCTION AND ASSESSMENT
a. K-PREP Results Pushed Back – October Release - Mr. Lockwood informed the Council that the release of the K-PREP test results has been pushed back to sometime in October.  Discussion followed.
b. Data Review – CIITTS Common Assessment – Mr. Lockwood explained the data that is available with the new CIITTS program and how the teachers will be able to use this information.  Discussion followed.
4.  CURRENT BUDGET REPORT –  A copy of the September 1 – September 30, 2012         
      East Hardin Middle School Schedule of Balances was given to the council members for their 
      review.

5.   NEW BUSINESS

a. Bullying  -  Mr. Lockwood informed the Council what we are currently doing in regards to bullying issues in the school.  There will also be a newsletter going home on this topic.
b. Facilities Upgrade – Mr. Lockwood updated the Council on the status of the upgrades in the Blockhouse and the new wall that is going up in our breezeway.
c. Open Agenda –  Mr. Lockwood distributed a new copy of our KETS  Goals and Outcomes for 2012-2013 for the Council’s consideration.  Discussion followed.
The motion was made by Gale Hardy and seconded by Chance Fox to approve the newest KETS Goals and Outcomes for 2012-2013 as presented.  With there being no disagreement from any council member, the motion passed by consensus and the KETS Goals and Outcomes for 2012-2013 were approved.
  6.  ADJOURNMENT  -  The motion was made by Chance Fox and seconded by Elizabeth     
       Hartlage to adjourn the October 10, 2012 Regular SBDM Meeting.  With there being no       

       disagreement from any council member, the motion passed by consensus and the meeting was 
       adjourned.

                                    Signed____________________________________________

                                                                Daniel Lockwood                 Chairperson

                                    Signed_____________________________________________

                                                                Gale Hardy                        Vice-Chairperson             

                                    Signed_____________________________________________

                                                                Chance Fox                    Elected Alternate Chairperson                              
